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Mr. Chancellor described alternatives for developers as suggested by the study. Mr. Chancellor
added the study looked at whether increased detention could reduce Sloan Creek flooding and
they found that even with 100 percent detention, homes along Sloan Creek would see less than
10 percent improvement. Mr. Chancellor stated the only thing that would significantly help
Camino Real would be a large levee system. Mr. Chancellor added that utilizing the detention
plan shown, the Sloan Creck floodplain will be very similar to the existin  “oodplain.

Councilmember Adler asked about existing development in Allen and McKinney that possibly
was not p'bly properly detained. Mr. Chancellor stated that since his hire with the Town, he
has had good communication with Allen and they have been detaining everything, but he was not
sure what had been done prior. Mr. Chancellor added that Allen is almost built-out to
completion, which should keep it from geiting worse. Mr. Chancellor added that T ™OT would
model to account for the new Ridgeview Overpass.

NISCUSS DEVEL FQR SHOPS C~ 77— 7777 : Discuss the proposed
ucvelopment plan for 1 ne >nops on e Green, a proposea community o1 shops and offices
located at 460 S. State I™" ‘hway 5 and within the CPDD (Commerctal Planned Development
District). (Case No. DP2016-01).

Mr. Roberts gave a presentation on a development plan for The Shops on the Green, a proposed
community of shops and offices located at 460 S. State Highway 5 within the CPDD, which
could be built in multiple phases. Mr. Roberts stated that the con st plan meets the Town’s
form based code and only requires minor warrants for parking and the creation of the driveways.

Mayor Culbertson explained that this meets the Town’s form-based code, which allows
developers to meet a stringent code and gain approval from the Town’s Urban Planning Officer
and Town Manager rather than going before the Planning and Zoning Commission and the Town
Council. Mayor Culbertson stated he would like to Staff to reach out to the surrounding area
HOA. Ms. Couch stated that staff would do so and that the applicant was present for questions.

Councilmember Adler expressed concerns about the lighting in the parking lot. Mr. Roberts
stated that as they are still at a concept plan level, it has yet to be engineered or designed, which
iswt thel " ing plan would be considered. Ms. Couch added that it was also a staft concern
and that they would use berms and landscaping buffers to bufferl s from traffic.

Mayor Culbertson asked Ms. Couch about the setbacks. Ms. Couch stated that this project had
160-foot setbacks and explained the changes made to the setback requirements during the
creation of the form-based code.

Ms. Couch stated this is the first project to conform without any major warrants, after a two-year
development process.

CAPITAT "™MP™ " "MENT PP GRAM FOR FISCAT VEARS M1816 TN IR OE:
neview, discuss ana 1ake any necessary action on wie cn-year Capital unproveniem rian 101
fiscal years 2015-16 to 2025-26 and related topics.
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but that he and the City of Allen worked with TXDOT to -* inge the design to three through
lanes. Mr. Chancellor stated that he was working with the Oakwood Estates HOA in order to
determine whether to fully close their entrance on Stacy Road or work on half at a time.

Mayor Culbertson adjourned the meeting at 10:33 p.m.
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